
Health unions warn of continuing problems with 
safety equipment

 France 

Health trade unions have issued a joint statement reiterating their serious concerns 
about the failures in provision of safety equipment and testing for health workers 
who have been struggling to maintain services despite the risks they have been 
facing. The unions also warn that the situation with protective equipment and tests 
needs to be resolved before any major moves to de-confinement otherwise there 
would be a major risk of a second wave of infection. The joint statement contains a 
reaffirmation of the key demands of the unions that they have been campaigning 
around over the last two years including, revaluation of pay and jobs; increased 
funding; more training and increased recruitment; a stop on closure of facilities and 
guarantee of access to services for all.
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